
Welcome to Breakfast Club 

at Kingsnorth CEP School



Doors open daily 
at 07:45 

When the doors 
open, children are  
registered and 
invited to the hall 
where they place 
their belongings.





Mobile Phones 

Any pupil with a mobile 
phone is required to 
hand it in having turned it 
off before leaving it 
securely in a designated 
tray at reception, before 
moving to the hall.

Phones will be held by 
the office until 15:15.



Allergy Table

We cater for all allergies. 

To ensure the safety of our 

children, children collect a 

tag displaying their allergy 

from main reception, which 

is worn until foods have 

been consumed.

We serve these foods from 

a separate area from other 

foods to stop cross 

contamination. 



Cereal

A selection 

of cereals 

are 

offered 

daily.



With a selection of  

drinks 



Fruit and 
Yoghurt

At different times of the 
year different fruits are 
offered including:

• Fresh

• Dried  

• Tinned

We like to provide a 
variety or tastes and 
textures for children to 
experiment.



Toast

Children are served 

wholemeal bread 

and can 

choose the 

condiment 

they would like on 

their toast.



WOW Wednesday – the following 
options:





Chosen activity

Children will have 
chosen their own 
breakfast, eaten and 
cleared their own 
plates and cutlery. 

At around 8am 
children are given 
the option to go 
outside to play or 
stay in the hall for 
quieter activities.







Quiet time 
activities 
• Reading

• Colouring

• Playing board games

• Playing card games

• Lego

In wet weather:

• Interactive whiteboard 
activities



Returning to 
the hall

At 08:30 all 
children return to 
the hall to collect 
their belongings &  
share exciting 
news with each 
other e.g birthday 
celebrations.



Reflective 
Time 
Children then take 2 minutes 
to sit quietly at the end of the 
session to reflect and prepare 
for the day ahead.



£3.00 per session



We welcome all pupils to attend. 

We recognise that Breakfast Club has many 
wider benefits, including the opportunity to 
interact with friends in an informal setting 

before the school day begins.

Feel free to discuss this with a member of 
staff.



Thank you for your time.

Please feel free to talk to a member of 
the team tonight or drop an email to:

breakfastclub@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

mailto:breakfastclub@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

